
Parkway South High School Summer Homework 
(For students entering Algebra 1) 

 
Welcome to Algebra 1! 

Please print your summer homework packet from the Parkway South High Math Website. To 
access your online summer homework packet, please visit www.pshwired.net.  

 Click on “Find it Fast” at the top 
 Select “Department Websites”.  
 Click on “Math”.  

The complete set of worksheets is available for you to print. Answers to the homework 
problems are on the website so you can check your answers.  

The Summer Homework provides a review of necessary skills for your success in Algebra 1. 
Shortly after school begins, you will be tested on your comprehension of the topics in this 
packet. This test will count as a grade. Teachers will go over the answers in class the first week 
of school, but no direct instruction will occur on these concepts as they are a review of Math 8. 

If your student is struggling with the concepts contained in this packet, we recommend 
accessing the following websites: 

 www.kahnacademy.org 
 www.purplemath.com 
 www.coolmath.com 

Algebra 1 students will need to bring a scientific calculator (one with an exponent key and square 
root key) with them to every class next year. We recommend a TI 30XIIS, TI-34 Multiview or a 
TI-36 calculator ($12-$20). Cell phone calculators are NOT to be used in class. It is important that 
your student knows how to do the following on their calculator prior to coming to school: 

 Add, Subtract, Multiply and Divide 
 Convert fractions to decimals 
 Square a number 
 Square root a number 

An additional packet of calculator practice problems has been placed on the website as well. Feel 
free to print that so your student may practice their skills prior to the start of the school 
year. The packet has instructions for a TI-30X IIS, but most other scientific calculators will 
have similar buttons. 

 

Have an enjoyable summer!!! Remember to work on the packet gradually during your vacation. 

You should be proud of your accomplishments and talents in mathematics. The Algebra 1 
teachers are looking forward to working with you this fall. 

Sincerely, 

Parkway South High School 
Algebra 1 Teachers  
 

http://www.pshwired.net/
http://www.kahnacademy.org/
http://www.purplemath.com/
http://www.coolmath.com/
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